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2301 Fayetteville Rd

Van Buren, AR 72956

vbcamiracles.com

Dear Parents:

We are pleased that you are considering enrolling your child in Van Buren Christian Academy.  We feel that VBCA can provide the best possible opportunity for an education for your child and strengthen the foundation of Christianity that you have already established in your home.  We will strive to bring everyone we can to a personal relationship with Jesus Christ.  We use the King James Version of the Holy Bible throughout our entire curriculum.  Our goal is to help each student grow in the knowledge and wisdom of the Lord Jesus Christ.

We have prepared a packet of information for you to fill out.  When all the forms are compete, please return them to the VBCA office.  We will review your application and call you to set up an interview with you and your child.  Any additional questions you may have can be answered when you come in for your interview.

You will be notified by phone or email if your child has been accepted.  We reserve the right to deny anyone acceptance for any reason.  If you receive notice of acceptance you will need to provide your child’s birth certificate, current immunization record, and a social security card.  We will make a copy of these items to keep in your child’s permanent school record.  Payment for the registration and testing fee of $100.00 is due upon acceptance and is non-refundable.

We are looking forward to a great year at VBCA.  Thank you for considering VBCA for your child.

God Bless You, 

Mary Hays 

Director of Christian Education

 Tim Adair


Pastor/Administrator 


Vista Free Will Baptist Church


(479) 474-0761








Mary Hays


Principal


Director of 


Christian Education


(479) 883-7352











